Matthias, Isaac L

From: Benjamin Hickel <bhick119@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 6:10 AM

To: All Alders

Subject: Please Support Budget Agenda Item 10 (Legistar 79467) for Warner Lagoon Dredging

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I strongly support Budget Agenda Item 10 to move money forward for Engineering to do Warner Lagoon
Dredging Planning and Permitting in 2024-2025 and to advance money in the 2027-228 budget to to do the
actual dredging.

I grew up next to Warner Park and loved it, which is why we need to preserve the park for the future by getting
rid of the toxic pollution dumped in the lagoon from years of fireworks debris.

Thanks,

Ben Hickel (53704 zip code resident)



